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Fenland Citizen - 5 August 2015 
 
PLANNING (LISTED BUILDINGS AND CONSERVATION AREAS) ACT 1990 
 
Notice is hereby given that an application has been made to the Council for:- 
 
PROPOSAL AFFECTING PARSON DROVE CONSERVATION AREA 
F/YR15/0613/F Alterations to existing garage to incorporate shop area and 

erection of single-storey extension to front and a detached 
storage building to rear, at Parson Drove Post Office, 7 The 
Bank, Parson Drove, by Mr & Mrs P Redman   

 
You can view the application, plans and other documents submitted and make 
comments about it on the Council’s website at www.fenland.gov.uk, via the Council’s 
‘PublicAccess’ service. 
 
Alternatively the application is available to view at any of our Fenland@Your Service 
shops during published opening hours. 
  
If this application is for a minor commercial application, and the council refuse this 
application, then the applicant will have the right to appeal. If the appeal is dealt with 
through the Planning Inspectorate's Expedited Commercials Appeals Service, 
comments made on this application will automatically be forwarded to the Inspectorate 
for consideration. In these circumstances there will be no opportunity to make additional 
comments. For more information on the appeals process please visit www.planning-
inspectorate.gov.uk. 
 
Comments should be submitted in writing or online by 19 August 2015 to Development 
Services, Fenland District Council, Fenland Hall, County Road, March, PE15 8NQ. 
Please be aware that any comments you do make will form part of the public record. 
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